


MAKE YOUR MARK ON THE  
SANTA BARBARA PUBLIC ART SCENE
The Granada Theatre is seeking proposals for a public 
art mural project. Professional artists from the tri-county 
area are invited to submit a proposal for this exciting 
opportunity to provide a large scale work of art to be 
displayed on The Granada paseo wall, connecting State 
Street with The Granada Garage. Located in the heart of 
Santa Barbara’s Historic Theatre District, this permanent 
outdoor installation will be highly visible to locals and 
tourists alike. Don’t miss this rare opportunity to make 
your mark on Santa Barbara’s downtown art scene!

SUBMISSIONS NOW OPEN!

WWW.GRANADASB.ORG/MURAL
For more information and submission guidelines, please visit  
Submissions due by Sunday, May 13th, 2018
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